
Dear 4th grade families,

Our Fourth Grade Chorus and Recorder winter concert performance is coming up soon; it will be on
Thursday, January 9, at 7:00 pm in the Robert Hunter Gym. For this program, students should report to
the music room at 6:30 pm. In addition, students are asked to wear white tops and black pants or
skirts. Students should wear regular school clothes to school that day.

If you are unable to attend the evening performance, you can join us for the in-school program at
9:30 am, when the chorus will perform for students and staff. Please note that performers should
attend both performances; we sound beautiful when we sing together, and every singer's voice is
important! If you plan to attend the morning program, please contact the front office no later than
January 8.

The students have put in a lot of hard work – thank you for your encouragement and support from
home. If you have any questions regarding the concert, please do not hesitate to reach out.

Sincerely,

Karin Alexanderson (a.k.a. Ms. A)
284-7620 x 28200
karin.alexanderson@frsd.us


